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| would like to communicate my family's concerns regarding the proposed roundabout
for the intersection of Creditview Rd and Kenninghall. This change would cause a
nightmare for pedestrians trying to navigate the area, in an already dangerous zone
for pedestrians.

Also, very few drivers know how to correctly drive in a roundabout; we've seen it so
many times, where drivers get confused and cross over lanes, etc as a short-cut. We
have a high percentage of very poor drivers in our area as it is. Our family fears for
the safety of this intersection as we all do a lot of walking as a family in that
neighborhood.

Please log our concerns, as they represent the views of many of our neighbors.
When discussing the roundabout, people react with a comment like " Oh, for heaven's
sake! That's such a bad idea! What a disaster that would cause!'

Thanks very much for your time and consideration

Louise & Robert Hunter and family





